No. 300, Jhongda Rd.,
Jhongli, Taoyuan,
Taiwan320, R.O.C.
December 17, 2008
Division for International Relations
University of Tokyo
7-3-1 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113-8654, Japan

Dear Sir,
Greetings from National Central University.

Enclosed are the posters of our summer program 2009, “Chinese Language & Culture
Immersion in Taiwan” and “Contemporary Taiwan Cinema and Visual Culture”. The former one is a
3-credit course, which is very intense and students will be exposed to an all-Chinese environment.
The other one is an English program and the certificate with 2 credits is offered. For more
information, please visit our website and please note that the registration deadline is March 31,
2009.

Please kindly post them for us and pass the information to your students.

Thank you very much for disseminating for us.

Sincerely,

Hsuan-Fei Chen

International Affairs, National Central University

No. 300, Jhongda Rd., Jhongli, Taoyuan, Taiwan 320
Tel: +886-3-4227151 ext. 57034 Fax: +886-3-4276543
E-Mail: feichen@ncu.edu.tw

Website: http://www.ncu.edu.tw/~ncu7020/english/International/




